
 

City of SeaTac 

Public Notice 
Hearing Examiner Public Hearing Postponed 

 

A Hearing Examiner Public Hearing scheduled for June 21, 
2023 at 5:30 p.m. regarding CUP22-0003, Tyee High School 

Replacement, has been postponed due to a medical 

emergency. The postponed date will be determined later.  
 

If you have questions, please contact Gillian Sayer, Clerk of 

the Hearing Examiner, gsayer@seatacwa.gov, 206-973-4768. 
 

 


